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Volunteer opportunities available in the Spiritual Care Department at the Mills-Peninsula Medical Center. 
Some of these opportunities include visiting or calling patients of different spiritual traditions (or none) to offer comfort and conversation, eucharistic ministry, playing music in the hospital, maintaining a healing space in our meditation rooms, participating in our No One Dies Alone program, or creating regular inspirational messages for staff, to name a few. Some opportunities are in person and others are virtual. Please go to https://www.sutterhealth.org/volunteering/mpmc or call the Chaplain at 650-431-5632 if you might wish to volunteer.
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